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Saundersfoot Sailing Club - Boat Park Charter 2023 
 
The Boat Park Co-ordinator is Keith Jones, contact number 07918077786. 
 

• The boat park has safe storage facilities at ground level and racking for sailing dinghies, 
tenders, kayaks and rowing sculls. 

• Only paid up members are eligible to store their boats in the park. Renewal fees for 
membership and boat storage are due on 1st April 2023. If fees are not received by 30th 
April, your space may be allocated to another member. 

• *Existing members in 2022 will have already been allocated their spaces and they should 
retain these for this year. Please do not move your boat to any other space unless agreed 
with the boat park co-ordinator. 

• New identification tags will be provided or attached to your boat, once membership is 
renewed. 

• New members requiring boat storage should first check that a space is available. The Boat 
Park Co-ordinator will then allocate you a boat space and tag your boat. 

• It is each member's responsibility to secure their boats to the racking, railings or tie down 
points. If locks are used, the Park Co-ordinator should be provided with a key or code, for 
maintenance or emergency purposes. Failure to comply with this request, could result in the 
chains or cables being cut, to move your boat under the above circumstances. 

• All members must ensure their boats, trollies, covers, accessories etc are maintained in a 
clean and serviceable condition. Owners not adhering to this, will be asked to better 
maintain their boats or risk being asked to remove their boats from the park. 

• Powered craft (apart from club boats), engines or fuel cannot be stored in the boat park, by 
order of the Saundersfoot Harbour Commission. 

• Road trailers cannot be stored in the park due to space constraints and to reduce the risk of 
theft. 

• The club organises an annual boat park "clean up", normally in March each year. All 
members would be asked to assist, but particularly those members who store boats in the 
park. All boats located at ground level will need to be moved to facilitate this, so if you have 
not provided a key or code for your lock, you risk having your chain or cable cut. 

• The club cannot be held in any way responsible for damage or theft to any boat or accessory 
stored in the park. 

• Park users are asked to replace the chain across the entrance when entering or leaving the 
park, to restrict unauthorised access by non-members. 

• This Charter will be reviewed annually, by the committee, taking into account the views and 
interests of members who store their boats in the park. 

 


